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From: ATC <arltreecmte@gmail.com:>

To: dunster@dandunn.org

Cc: mkfébe]ka@town.arlington.ma.us

Date: 11/29/2018 11:26 PM

Subject: Tree Committee new members recommendation

Hellic Dan,

We have received two offers of interest to join the Tree Committee
which we were delighted to receive. Keith Schnebly and Philip
(Phil) Tedesco have attended Tree Committee meeting for the past
year and have offered advice and participated in several initiatives
during their time as non-members. The Committee voted Lo recommend
both Keith and Phil, unanimously, without reservation to the Select
Board for appointment to the Committee. Adding Keith and Phil
will bring the Committee to 10 members, which is about where we have

historically targeted.

We ask that you will also apérove their appointments.
Please see attached letters of interest and CVs.
Thank you in advance,

Mary Ellen

'Maxy Ellen Aronow
Co—-Chair, Arlington Tree Committee
www.arlingtontrees.org
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